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CED035 

Local Plan consultation 2011-2013  

Further to discussion during day 1 of the Redbridge Local Plan hearing 

sessions, this note responds to the Inspector’s request for factual updates 

regarding consultation statements in 2011 and 2013. It summarises how 

responses to early rounds of consultation have been reported to Members 

through the LDF Advisory Committee, considered, and made publically 

available.  

The role of the LDF Advisory Committee has been to monitor key stages 

in the preparation of Local Development Documents and advise the 

Cabinet thereon, and to advise on the most appropriate reporting process. 

Further details of later rounds of consultation on the Local Plan are 

documented in the Statement of Consultation (LBR1.13). 

No independent consultation statements were published in 2011 or 2013. 

However, it is considered that in substance, the results of consultations 

and the implications of representations received on subsequent iterations 

of the emerging plan were addressed through the process summarised 

below. 

2011 

 Issues leaflet consulted on 12th September – 28th October 2011; 

referred to at paragraphs 2.1-2.2 of the Statement of Consultation 

(LBR 1.13). 

 The number of responses received, and summaries of comments 

received by topic, were reported to LDF Advisory Committee (a non-

public meeting) on 23rd November 2011, as well as a commentary 

on how the representations received would inform future 

development of the draft Plan. A copy of this report is appended as 

CED035a. 

 The summary of comments received that was originally included as 

part of document CED035a when reported to LDF Advisory 

Committee was subsequently published online, and remains so at 

https://www.redbridge.gov.uk/media/3635/2011-summary-of-

representations.pdf  

 

 

https://www.redbridge.gov.uk/media/3635/2011-summary-of-representations.pdf
https://www.redbridge.gov.uk/media/3635/2011-summary-of-representations.pdf


2 
 

2013 

 Preferred Options Report consulted on 7th January – 22nd February 

2013; referred to at paragraphs 3.1 to 3.5 of LBR 1.13. 

 The number of responses received, and summaries of comments 

received by topic, were reported to LDF Advisory Committee (a non-

public meeting) on 3rd September 2013, as well as an analysis of 

how the results of the consultation exercise would inform future 

development of the draft Plan. A copy of this report is appended as 

CED035b. 

 A summary of consultation responses was subsequently published 

online, and remains so at 

https://www.redbridge.gov.uk/media/2332/summary-of-core-

strategy-review-preferred-options-responses.pdf 

 All individual representations received were also subsequently 

published online, and remained online since. They are now available 

to view at https://www.redbridge.gov.uk/planning-and-

building/planning-policy/redbridge-local-plan-2015-2030/  
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